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NOTICE TO ALL TRACTION AND ROLLING STOCK OWNERS 

The Board of the Llangollen Railway Trust have instigated a process over the last two years of 

identifying the Legal Owners of all Plant, Traction and Rolling Stock located on the Railway and 

ensuring that the correct Legal Agreements are in place between the Owners and the Railway 

to enable the assets to remain on the Railway. 

This action is necessary to protect the Railway against liabilities associated with the Assets 

whilst on the Railways premises. 

Whilst significant progress has been made in some areas, there are still many Assets on the 

Railway which have ‘No Verified Owner’ and ‘No Legal Agreements’ in place. 

The Trust are therefore issuing this notice to all parties who have a claim to Ownership of 

Assets located on the Railway to make their interest known to Trust before December 31st 

2023.  Any Assets which have not been claimed by this deadline will thereafter be considered 

to be Assets of the Trust. 

This Notice will be issued via Notice Boards, HOPS, Dee Valley Mail and Railway Social Media 

Channels to ensure maximum coverage to all potential owners.  It is requested that anyone 

who is aware of potential Owners, who fall outside this circulation, should pass this 

communication on. 

All claims for Ownership of Assets should be directed to the Heritage Engineering Manager 

via the email ccme@llangollen-railway.co.uk or by post to Heritage Engineering Manager, 

Llangollen Railway Trust, The Station, Abbey Road, Llangollen LL20 8SN. 
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